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Updates: 
 

1. Vendor has been selected: NorthStar. Vendor will possibly assist with the definition of 
diversity as it related to “special needs.” The committee will table the discussions with 
those charged with researching an appropriate definition 

2. Tiki Barnes served on the selection committee for the vendor. There were three vendors 
that were interviewed as a part of the process. 

3. Christi is awaiting approval to execute the contracts with the vendor. Likely to occur at 
the Board meeting on 9/23. 

4. The leadership team met regarding “Columbus Day.” Historically accurate information 
needs to be taught, yet also there needs to be a determination as to what it will be called 
on the school’s calendar. 

5. The committee held a discussion regarding transportation. Christi indicated the school’s 
attorney stated that there is a certain amount of liability associated with the GLOBE 
developing a form of transportation. Long-term transportation plans needs to be a 
discussion that rests with the Board. Leadership will determine how to explore how liable 
the school would be if a point-person is designated for transportation information. 
Liability will be researched by Christi and Monique for the next committee meeting. 

6. Next meeting: Wednesday, October 16th at 6:30 p.m. – Upper Campus 
 

End of Report 


